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As a recent PERS retiree, I  support this bill requiring funds invested on my behalf to 

be channeled into areas other than risky fossil fuel industries and assets. I believe 

that these investments are unwise because they prop up industries that are outdated 

and likely to be replaced soon by newer forms of energy and technology. I also 

morally oppose these investments because they are contributing to the destruction of 

our planet's livability and the pollution of our air, land and water. There are retirement 

funds that do well without this kind of investment. 


